
SMALL-LOT PLANNING STUDY
FOR THE SAN JOAQUIN VALLEY

Tuesday, October 22, 2024 at 1 p.m.
REGISTER NOW

The San Joaquin Valley Small-lot Planning Study investigates small-lot
housing development feasibility in the eight-county region, and is intended
to encourage jurisdictions to implement small-lot single-family
development to increase housing capacity, mobility, affordability, and
choice. The Study outlines the challenges and opportunities for addressing
existing constraints to small-lot single-family development through
changes to local policy and zoning requirements. 

Mintier Harnish, in association with The Natelson Dale Group, conducted
this study for the San Joaquin REAP program and will present the findings. 

FREE WEBINAR

www.sjvcogs.org/reap

FOR MORE INFORMATION

559.266.6222

michael@sigalainc.com

AICP CM
Eligible

Panelists
Ryan Lester, Mintier Harnish
Roger Dale, The Natelson Dale Group
Michael Gibbons, Mintier Harnish
Will Saalsaa, Mintier Harnish

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_AOnWxlTUQLuq38TcdbE_eg

